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Subject: Invitation to be on the L’Oréal-UNESCO For Women in Science Award 2017
preliminary jury panel

From: Susan.KOH@loreal.com

To: absuriani@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, April 27, 2017, 7:25:48 PM GMT+8

Dear Dr Suriani,

As  fellows  of  the  prestigious  L’Oréal-UNESCO  For  Women  in  Science  award,  we  are
extremely pleased to invite you to be part of the program again by being on the preliminary
jury panel.  As the award grows from strength to strength, over the last 4 years, we have
received an overwhelming response in submissions. 

With this in mind, we have decided to form a panel of the preliminary jury panel to evaluate
the submissions in order to determine the top 20 submissions for our jury panel to evaluate
led  by  Datuk  Mazlan  Othman,  Malaysia’s  first  astrophysicist  and  program  director  at
Akademi Sains Malaysia.   As preliminary jury panel, we would like you to help us to grade
submissions via our  online platform,  that  are most  related to your field of  expertise,  not
exceeding 50 submissions. 

We hope you will  accept this meaningful  assignment to help us find the most deserving
candidates such as yourself to receive this year’s award.  You will be required to complete

your grading from 6th – 23rd June via www.fwis.fr.   Your  valuable contributions will  be
mentioned in all our press releases and you will be invited as our VIP guests during the
award ceremony on October 24, 2017, 3 pm – 6 pm, a venue in Kuala Lumpur has yet to
be determined. 

We hope to receive a favorable reply of confirmation from your good self.  My contact details
for further queries are: jean.loh@loreal.com or you can reach me on my mobile at 012 608
8192 or contact my colleague, Susan Koh at susan.koh@loreal.com / 012 377 7199.

Yours sincerely,

________________________

Jean Loh

Corporate Communications Director, L’Oréal Malaysia
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This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the 
addressees. If you receive this message in error, please delete it and immediately 
notify the sender. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, copying or dissemination is 
prohibited. E-mails are susceptible to alteration. Neither LOREAL nor any of its 
subsidiaries or affiliates shall be liable for the message if altered, changed or 
falsified.

Print Window https://mail.yahoo.com/d/search/name=KOH%20Susan%20(MY)&em...

2 of 2 20/12/2017, 11:49 AM




